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6 BALSDON COURT, AJAX, ONTARIO L1S 6E9  
T (416) 669-7644 

April 25, 2024 

RE: OPG Application to Extend Pickering Nuclear’s Units 5 to 8 until the end of 2026 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) 

To whom this may concern, 

I am writing to advocate on behalf of Gurley Leadership Solutions in full support of 
Ontario Power Generation’s (OPG) application to extend the operating license of 
Pickering Nuclear’s Units 5 to 8 until the end of 2026. 

For the province of Ontario, the Pickering Nuclear plant serves as a crucial provider of 
clean, safe, reliable, and cost-effective electricity. We firmly believe that OPG is 
committed to maintaining public safety as its utmost priority and will uphold the highest 
standards of safety in plant operations. 

OPG has consistently demonstrated its dedication to open and transparent 
communication with local businesses and the wider community. We trust that OPG has 
implemented the necessary measures to ensure the continued safe and reliable 
operation of the plant for an additional two years. 
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As a long-time resident of Ajax and a business owner deeply rooted in the community 
for over 35 years, I have full confidence in the proximity of operating alongside the 
Pickering Nuclear facility. I wholeheartedly support the extension of the operation of 
units 5 to 8 to meet Ontario's energy demands. 

Thank you for considering our advocacy on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Malcolm Gurley 
President, Gurley Leadership Solutions 


